RECEIVED

SEP 1 6 2013

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director Kentucky Public Service Commission 211 Sower Boulevard Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Mr. Derouen:

As President of the Board of Directors of the Perry Park Resort Owner's Association (PPROA), I have been asked to contact you seeking Intervenor Status regarding an Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment (Case No. **2013-00314**) filed by Par-Tee LLC dba Perry Park Resort. Last evening we held our monthly PPROA board meeting where Case No. 2013-00314 became a topic. As Par-Tee is asking for a 50% rate increase, some of our membership (not all are on the sewer system) asked why such a large percentage increase.

To make sure there is total transparency by all parties involved, we were instructed by a representative in your office that it was in our best interest to request Intervenor Status. Please accept this letter as our formal request.

Mr. Ron Burgess, a fellow PPROA board member, graciously volunteered to be the "point person" for any correspondence from your office. Ron can be contacted at:

Mr. Ron Burgess P.O. Box 105 Perry Park, KY 40363

You may also contact me at: Sue Errgang PPROA, P.O. Box 112 Perry Park, KY 40363

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Sue Errgang, President

PPROA